

## May 2021

Dear Parents, Colleagues and Friends of Broadlands,

Welcome to this half-term's newsletter keeping you informed on what we have been up to at Broadlands Hall School.

All staff have received their second COVID vaccination and we are slowly getting back to more normality around school following updated government guidance. We are extremely hopeful our summer celebration event will go ahead so look out for more details coming to you soon.

As the wider community starts to open again the young people have enjoyed returning to swimming and some outings over the past couple of months and some highlights are below for you to enjoy. Please do take a look at the school website photo gallery for more photos of our celebrations and events.

## **Events**

Following the Easter break we were able to return to a highlight of the school week – Swimming. The young people love going to the pool and their swimming ability is improving every session. This half term has seen more of them move up the stages of the Swimming Award which they should be proud of.











The young people took part in the Royal Mail competition to design a stamp based on the heroes of the pandemic. They really enjoyed being creative and we have submitted our entries for judgement. Good luck!





With the nice weather we have been able to return to PE as a whole school on a Friday afternoon in the grounds. It seems whole school rounders was a favourite with the young people and staff.











May I take this opportunity thank you all for your support and wish you and your families all an enjoyable half term.

**Shane Rowe** 

**Head Teacher** 

Page 2 of 2